



LSAC COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

(15/11/11)



PRESENT:

Jonathan Ellis (Chair)
Ben Clark (Secretary)
Arthur Coveney (Team Captain)
Thomas Cram (Equipment Officer)
Elliot Hill (Social Secretary)
Philippa Relf (Female Novice Rep)

ABSENT:

James Waterfield (Vice Chair)
Tapiwa Chiwaridzo (Treasurer)
Mike Furlong (Records and Publicity Officer)

(WITH APOLOGIES)

Ben Brand (Male Novice Rep)

1) COMPETITIONS:

- a) For Foxes' Worcester shoot, A.C explains that he has applied for the club to shoot in the second session. Since James Cowie and Ashleigh McCloud are booked for the third session, they could not be drivers. Only To.C and Laura Church can possibly drive.
- b) For EMAS, A.C informs the rest of the committee that A.MC will be able to drive the minibus; To.C will drive in his car.
- c) J.E reminds the committee that there will be an extra training session on Thursday 17th November from 12:00 to 15:15.

Action: *J.E will send an email out to members reminding them about an extra training session.*

2) B.U.T.T.S:

- a) After a discussion about numbers attending from various clubs, it was agreed that nine bosses will be set up in preparation for the competition.
- b) The list of people who will be helping out at the team is: Alan Stubbings, Andy Buchan, Ashleigh McCloud, Ben Clark, Chris Dobbs, Jonathan Ellis, Mathew Cole and Phil Middleton.
- c) For the competition at Oxford, David Langston and Tom Cram will be available to drive cars; in addition a minibus will be needed.

3) CLUB KIT:

- a) B.C has still not heard back from CustomSCR about the confirmation of £20 shirts.

4) SOCIALS:

- a) J.E encourages other members of the committee to consider A.MC's new email about the County Social.
- b) The committee discussed two locations for the Christmas Social: The Toby Carvery and a "Freddie Mercury" themed event advertised by A.MC. J.E explained due to the success of last year's Christmas social it will probably be the "Freddie Mercury" event, A.C and B.C shared their doubts.
- c) J.E further explained his "Hey Ewe Siege" idea and said this would take place on the 7th December, anytime after this date would be extremely busy. It was suggested that this can be done with the Fencing club.

Action: *J.E will talk to Eléni Price (Fencing Club Social Secretary) about this idea.*

5) B.U.T.T.S CHAMPS:

- a) J.E explained that he has told Steve Johnson that Victory hall has been booked for the 10th March and stated that the Ball must be planned soon.

SESSION ROTA:

Session Date:	Taken By:	Details:
Monday 21 st October	Tapiwa Chiwaridzo	
Tuesday 22 nd October	Ben Clark	
Wednesday 23 rd October	Thomas Cram	
Friday 25 th October	James Waterfield	
Monday 28 th October	Thomas Cram	
Tuesday 29 th November	Jonathan Ellis	
Wednesday 30 th November	Ben Clark	
Friday 2 nd November	Arthur Coveney	

The next meeting will take place on Tuesday 29th November at 6.45pm in JJ017.

Ben Clark

LSAC Secretary '10 - '12